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The University of South Africa (Unisa) regrets to inform the media and stakeholders that the 
seventh post-Budget Speech discussion, jointly hosted by the Colleges of Accounting Sciences 
(CAS) and Economic and Management Sciences (CEMS), has been postponed. This is due to 
the postponement of the 2025 Budget Speech by the Minister of Finance, which was originally 
scheduled for yesterday, 19 February 2025. 

The event, themed ‘South Africa’s G20 Presidency: Being Efficient, Effective and Resilient in 
Turbulent Times’, was set to take place on Friday, 21 February 2025, at the Unisa Muckleneuk 
Campus. Given that the discussion is centred on key insights from the Budget Speech, it will be 
rescheduled to align with the Minister’s new address date. 

A new date for the event will be communicated in due course. Unisa appreciates the continued 
support of industry leaders, media representatives, and stakeholders and looks forward to 
engaging in critical discussions on South Africa’s economic landscape at the rescheduled event. 

 
//END// 
 
 For interviews requests, please contact Unisa Senior Media Officers: Mr Tommy Huma on 072 

218 6197 / 012 429 3981 / humartm@unisa.ac.za OR Mr Edgar Rathelele on 063 731 5456 / 012 

429 3981 / ratheme@unisa.ac.za  
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